
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, June 19, 2022 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Ruby Inman (Darrell Guy’s mother); 

Nancy & Clay Landers 

 

 

 

PRAYER OF THE DAY 
Dear God, today I will be tempted to wander away from you.   

By your Spirit, guide me in the ways you want me to go.   

I may become discouraged by my own limitations  

or by interactions I have with others.   

Direct my thoughts and words and actions  

so that they reflect your love,  

not only for me, but also for those around me.   

Remind me today and every day  

that, in Jesus Christ, I belong to you.   

That will be enough.  Amen. 

 

 
When do I feel the most separated from God? 

When do I feel closest to God? 

 

 

 

 

 



    Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 

 
 
 
 
The Bethel choir will be on summer break 
from June 6 through Labor Day. Anyone 
interested in sharing vocal or instrumental 
music for our worship service is welcome. 
Please contact Judy Yeaworth at 
judyyeaworth@gmail.com or 615/579-7170.  
 
 

 

 
 
 

HOME Food Collection 
For the month of June our focus foods 
are soup / crackers.  These and other 
non-perishable food items can be 
brought in throughout the month and 
placed in the HOME collection basket 
in the Gathering Area.  Thank you for 
supporting our local pantry and helping to feed hungry families 
in our community. 

 

    Childcare for infants and preschool age children is offered 
from 9:30 a.m. until noon in the nursery.    

The Quiet Room is available during worship. 
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